[image: image1.jpg]The unprecedented situation we've found ourselves in with the spread
of coronavirus has seen amazing people, just like you, offering to
support the most vulnerable people in your community.

However, not everyone is like you. Sadly, we've already seen some
people use this uncertain and really difficult time to exploit others.
It's likely that we will continue to see this over the next few months.

We've put some tips together to help keep you safe, and also to protect
those you're helping.
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Shopping for others

There are many people in our
communities who aren't able to get out
to the shops, or to get their medication,
and it's really important that people like
you are there to help them. Below are
some tips that you will need to consider
when shopping for others:

When you're agreeing to shop for
someone please discuss their budget,
and agree a maximum amount that you
will spend. Ideally don't make purchases
larger than £30 for any one person.

It's best to purchase the items yourself,
and then to show a receipt before asking
for money from people in self-isolation.

Please do not ever accept credit/debit
cards from those asking for help. If the
person you're helping can't get access
to any cash, please consider helping
them explore other options such as
home delivery.

l.ook after personal
information

Be extremely careful with any personal
information which is shared with you
or which you encourage others to share
about themselves. This includes:

Through your support you may find

out personal details, or a person'’s
vulnerability might be shared with

you when you're given tasks. It's vital that
you keep that information confidential.

Some community groups are using
methods such as red and green cards

in windows. A red card signals that
someone needs help or assistance.
Although these are well intentioned they
can advertise a person’s vulnerability to
anyone who passes. We therefore do not
recommend that these are used.





